
 

MOVIE PERMISSION FORM 

Dear Parents / Guardian: 

Fountain City Elementary has planned an approved viewing of the movie entitled Monster’s 

University.  This movie is rated G, and will be shown under adult guidance as the teacher, or staff, will 

always be present.  The movie will be shown on October 9th, 2015, as a school-wide reward for selling 

1,500 Coupon Books and meeting our goal. 

Please return this form to your child’s teacher by October 8th, 2015 

______________________________ may participate in watching the film, Monsters University. 
                    (Student Name) 

______________________________ MAY NOT participate in watching the film, Monsters University 
                    (Student Name) 

____________________________________   _______________ 

Parent / Guardian’s Signature      Date 

 

 

 


